
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Write us a review at… 
 

 
Follow us on Facebook… 

 
@SouthMoorlodgeCareH

ome 

Here at South Moor Lodge, we will produce a Newsletter each month so you can  keep up to 
date about the activities and events that have occurred during the previous month and what is 

to look forward to this month. 
 

We hope that you will find this Newsletter informative. 
 

So take a copy, grab a chair and cup of tea and have a read through Newsletter! 
We hope you enjoy… 

 

  

October 2020 Edition 
What’s inside?    

 Looking ahead 

 Forthcoming Birthdays 

 Quiz 
 

Welcome to the October’s Edition  
Of our Newsletter! 

 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

 
 

      

 

Birthdays in October 
We have birthday 1 coming up in 

October: 

Brian M 19
th

 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 

Hello Residents, Families and Friends! 

What a strange year  

2020 has been so far! 

At times like this, we are reminded  

of the importance of resilience  

and community spirit. 

 

  

 

I know at this time things are very hard for all, 

 especially those of you who have been  

forced to stay away from your loved ones.  

We are going to do all we can to make this time a 
little bit easier for you.  
We have Skype; if you would like to Skype your 
loved one please message me to make 
arrangements.  

activities.southmoor@jasminehealthcare.co.uk 
 

 



 

 

      

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 In what part of the body would you find the fibula? 

 Hamilton has become one of the biggest musical theatre shows of all 

time since it debuted in 2015, but what is the name of the acclaimed 

star who wrote it? 

 If you have cryophobia, what are you afraid of?  

 Who won the Best Actress Award at the most recent Oscars? 

 How many of Henry VIII’s wives were called Catherine? 

 According to ONS, what was the most popular boy’s name in the UK in 

2018? 

 Ray Davies was the frontman on which iconic ’60s band? 

 Which popular video game franchise has released games with the 

subtitles World At War and Black Ops? 

 In what US State is the city Nashville? 

 Which rock band was founded by Trent Reznor in 1988? 

 What’s the chemical symbol for silver? 

 With what sport would you associate Sachin Tendulkar? 

 What is the capital city of Switzerland? 

 Which legendary actor played Jimmy Hoffa in Martin Scorsese’s 2019 

film The Irishman? 

 Ataulfo, Alphonso and Keitt are varieties of what fruit? 

 In what modern day country was Nikola Tesla born? 

 What is the smallest planet in our solar system? 

 Who wrote the novels Gone Girl and Sharp Objects? 

 What is seven cubed? 

 Who is the current manager of Manchester United? 

o  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

 

Looking back at September  

We hope you have enjoyed our Monthly Newsletter. 
Please do let us know of anything you wish to see included within this Newsletter and we will do 

our best to incorporate your ideas. 
Have a great month – you know where we are if you need us! 

                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Every day 
may not be 

good  
but there is 
something 

good  
in every day. 
 


